
 
TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Erica Sniegowski 
DATE:  July 10, 2017 
RE:  Master Water Steward Cost Share Grant Application 
 
 

Background 
Master Water Stewards (MWS) are required to complete capstone projects as part of the Master Water 
Steward training program. The District has agreed to fund their projects through our Cost Share program. 
Master Water Stewards work in partners to complete their capstones. A group from the 2018 cohort has 
submitted their grant application to start their capstone project. 
 

Recommended Funding 
Staff recommends accepting the MWS cost share grant proposal. 
 

Applicant Project Name Type Project Budget 
Requested 
Funds 

Recommended 
Funds 

Kevin Velgersdyk Raingarden Residential $1,455.41 $943.21 $943.21 
 

Kevin Velgersdky, Raingardens, $943.21 
Cathie Briggs and Elizabeth Miller (Master Water Stewards) will assist in the installation of a raingarden 

at the property of Kevin Velgersdyk in Bloomington near Normandale Lake to reduce runoff into the 

street. The Master Water Stewards will also inform neighbors about raingarden functions and District 

cost share grants.  

 

 
Request 
Authorize the District Administrator to enter into a cost share agreement with the applicant for 
$943.21, which includes a five-year maintenance agreement. 

Nine Mile Creek 

Hawkes Lake 


